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Celebrating Autumn at Sharpham Outdoors 
 
 
 

Building a Shelter 
 

 

Learning Rural Skills- Fire Lighting 
 

TIFFY NEWSLETTER 

“The activities helped us to get to know each other and see how to have fun outdoors” 

 

“Bringing lots of schools, cultures and faiths together has 
taught me a lot! It was a brilliant day!” 

Juggling the ball 
 
 

“The activities taught me that I should respect 
nature, rather than take it for granted.” 

“Today was AMAZING!” 

“I enjoyed fire-making most.” 
“The activities taught us that nature can be fun.” 

“TIFFY continues to unite 

individuals from different 

cultural backgrounds in an 

inviting and thought-

provoking way” The Torbay schools/colleges which 
participated in this community cohesion and 
interfaith activity were: Brixham Community 

College: Churston Grammar: St. Cuthbert 
Mayne: South Devon College: Stoodley 

Knowle: TBGS: Torquay Community College: 
TGGS: Westlands as well as Coombeshead 

and Okehampton. 



 

Further Information on TIFFY from  
Heather Savini 
01803 690079 or  

savini@ukgateway.net  
  
 

Sound Mapping and Group Knot 

EPHEMERAL ART 

“It has been really good and fun, because we have been 
outside all day.” 

“It’s brilliant – you get to make new friends and 
the activities help to build these friendships.” 
“It’s good to see people from different Faiths  

getting along!” 

“I like TIFFY’s 
idea of mixing 

faiths and 
cultures as it 

adds to a 
successful 

multi-cultural 
society.” 

“TIFFY has now become part of me and I 
do love it! I learn so much every time.” 

“Today has been a day to remember.” 

“Socializing is a useful skill 
and I will find it easier in 

the future.” 

“We need to learn not to separate from each other and to accept 
each other, no matter where we come from or what we believe.” 

“My favorite event was  
tug-of-war.” 
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